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13.5.22 
 
Dear parents and Carers, 
 
Congratulations to Bella (age 4) in reception for being the overall winner of the design a Jubilee banner competition. We 
have sent her design off to the printers and will hopefully be able to display the banner next week for everyone to see! 
Bella’s design, as well as the runners up from other year groups, can be viewed in the news section of the website and on 
our Facebook page. 
 
We have two more Jubilee themed competitions detailed below.  
 
Design a crown competition. 
 
We would like children in all year groups to put their creative skills to the test and design a crown to celebrate the Queen’s 
Jubilee. The crown needs to be able to be worn, let your imagination run wild! All entries to be given into class teachers by 
Wednesday 25th May when judging will take place.  

 
St George’s does ‘The Great British Bake Off’.  
 
All children, staff and parents are invited to enter Jubilee/Royal/British themed cupcakes into our baking competition (no 
large cakes please). Entries can be brought into the main school hall on the morning of 26th May as children arrive at school-
parents feel free to come in and help your child bring the cakes into the hall. 
 
 We will have the following categories/age groups: 
 

• Nursery and Reception 

• Year 1 and Year 2 

• Year 3 and Year 4 

• Year 5 and Year 6 

• Adults (parent, staff and governor entries) 
 
There will be a winner and runners up prizes for each category.  
 
The cakes will be sold to children in their classes in the afternoon to help us pay for this celebration day! Cakes will be sold 
at 50p per cake. If you are not a baker but would be willing to send in shop bought cupcakes/individual cakes for us to sell, 
then that would be great too. Thank you.  
 
Please can we ask that no nuts are used in the making of any of the cakes. 
 
 



                                     

  

 
 
We would love as many children as possible to take part so please encourage your child to join in to help make these a real 
success. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs sally Sixsmith 
Head Teacher 


